Mr. Marion Barlow, 835 Michigan St., Laurence, Kansas.

Dear Hr. Barlows

Confirming our conversation this morning, we shall be very happy to have Mr. A. E. Bagley speak to our Physical Education students here at the University.

Since talking with you, two things have occurred to me which might be of interest in planning his program. I think it would be splendid if Mr. Bagley could speak to the Sasnak Club, composed of majors in the Department of Physical Education. There are about 90 of these students, and at a dinner meeting we can count on more than 60 attending. In this way Mr. Bagley could reach many more of the students than he could by speaking in one or two of the classes. The regular monthly meeting of Sasnak Club occurs the last Thursday of the month, and if Mr. Bagley could be here on November 17th I believe we could have a very fine meeting.

Hach Thursday evening throughout the school year the Department of Physical Education sponsors a radio program over KFKU from 6 to 6:15 p.m., in a series which we call "Physical Education for Health". The various members of the department collaborate in giving these broadcasts. If Mr. Bagley is to be here on Thursday evening, November 17, we should be delighted to use him in this program.

We shall be very happy to have Mr. Bagley with us, and if you will let me know when he plans to be here we will advertise his coming and I am sure he will have fine groups to speak to.

Very sincerely yours,